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“I called you by your name, you are mine.” Isaiah 43 

Firstly, thank you all again for your understanding last Friday when we had our emergency school closure due to the mains water problem in 

the local area. This has been a good week in school with many events which are shared below. We also have a new ‘Librarian’ team from Year 5 

who have enjoyed their new role this week; including creating an outside library in our Story Telling Chair area to encourage the children to 

enjoy reading at lunchtime; they are fabulous in their new role.  

Class of the Week Year 4 

"This week in Year 4, we have been learning 

about Gladiators. We have learnt all about their 

daily life, the food they ate and how they 

trained as Gladiators. It was really interesting!" 

Jude and William  

Harvest 

This morning we 
celebrated a lovely 
Harvest Mass in the 
church.  

Gift Team 

On Wednesday (12th October) we went to Aylesford 

for a trip to be part of the school’s GIFT team. It 
was the Year 4, 5 and 6’s who were going to take 
part. They were Gabrielle, Paisley, Jonah, Gabija, 

Amelia, Zach, Noah, Josiah and Francesca. We were 
put into groups and did fun activities together. 

There was art where we made hearts to show our 
good qualities. After we had lunch, there was an 
opportunity to go to the Relic chapel for a liturgy, 

when Paisley and Gabrielle read the Good Samaritan 
story. We had a wonderful time and it was a wonderful day. 

Written by, Gabrielle, Paisley and Jonah 

Class Attendance 2022/23 

Year R  Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

97% 92% 99% 93% 97% 92% 98% 



Birthdays  
Poppy     age 9 

Phoenix   age 5 

Ayden age 10 

Agnieszka age 9 

Dates for your diary 

12 October GIFT Team pupil Led Chaplaincy day at Aylesford 

14 October Harvest Celebration—mass in the Church 9:30am 

21 October last day of Term 1 

31 October first day of Term 2 

7 November individual children and school sibling photographs 

Week beginning 14 November Anti-Bullying week  

14 November Odd Socks Day in support of Anti-Bullying Week  

15 November Cinema Trip 

More dates to follow 
Book of Excellence 

The following children received their sticker  

Year R  Paisley and Aksho 

Year 1   Nini and Lukas 

Year 2  Tara and Kayden 

Year 3  Emmery and Nogie 

Year 4  William and Timothy 

Year 5  Zach H Olivia 

Year 6  Bethany and Tobi 

Lunchtime Supervisors Award  

The following children will receive their sticker during a cele-
bration assembly next week.  

Year R Albie 

Year 1  David 

Year 2  Sophia 

Year 3  Rosie 

Year 4  Timothy 

Year 5  Risini 

Year 6  Mason 

Family Space Night  

Through our links with the STEM 

Ambassador Hub, we have been asked 

to share with you details of a Family 

Space night that is being held by the 

Mid Kent Astronomical Society on 

Friday 28th October at 7.30pm at 

Bredhurst Village Hall, 

Bredhurst, ME7 3JZ. 

To find out more information please 

visit their website  

https://www.midkentastro.org.uk/?&p=events  Mathlete of the Week  
 

Year 1   Timi 

Year 2   Alex 

Year 3   Ava 

Year 4   Lara 

Year 5   Zach M 

Year 6   Daniel 

WOW 

 

Year 5 

Buster’s Book Club 
 

Year 1 

    St. Patrick 

956 

   St. George 

823 

St. Andrew  

1236 

St. David  

820 

House Points 

Thank you to all of the children 
and staff who wore yellow on 
Monday for world Mental health 
Day in support of Young Minds. 
The children 

have been learning about mental health 
support and strategies. We raised £140.00 
for this very worthy cause.  

Match and Trading Cards 

From Monday,  the children will not be permitted to bring 
trade or match cards into school. These include Pokémon, 

Football, Lego and any other brand of cards.  May I also remind 

families that the children should not be bringing toys or other 

items into school (unless this is part of their Dojo reward, 

Show and Tell or Question Time in agreement with their class 
teacher). Thank you for your support in this matter. 
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